DEPARTMENT OF PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT
Office of the Secretary

CIRCULAR INSTRUCTION NO: 7 OF 2025

DATE: 2nd June, 2025
FILE: 1-4-12(A)
TO: ALL DEPARTMENTAL HEADS

ALL PROVINCIAL ADMINISTRATORS
ALL HEADS OF OTHER PUBLIC AUTHORITIES
ALL PUBLIC SERVANTS

SUBJECT: NATIONAL REMEMBRANCE DAY WEDNESDAY 23 JULY, 2025

This Circular Instruction serves to advise that Wednesday 23 July, 2025 has
been declared as a National Remembrance day, as confirmed by the
National Executive Council under 1) its statutory Instruments signed by the
Governor General and NEC Chairman respectively; and 2) National Gazette No.
626 of 5™ August, 2024 to be observed as a Public Holiday.

All public servants are required to resume normal duties commencing 7.45am
on Thursday 24th July, 2025.

Have a safe and enjoyable Remembrance day.

TAIES SAN
Secretary

‘RISE UP, STEP UP, SPEAK UP”
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